
 

 

 

 

ELIGIBILITY OF SHARES SCHMITTGALL GROUP 
 

TO THE PEA-SME DEVICE FOR THE YEAR 2019 
 

Paris, France, May 16, 2019 - The Schmittgall Group confirms that it meets the criteria for eligibility of its shares for the 
PEA-PME scheme for the 2019 financial year. 

In accordance with the decree n ° 2014-283 of March 4th, 2014 taken for the application of the article 70 of the law n ° 
2013-1278 of December 29th, 2013 of finances for 2014, fixing the eligibility of the companies to the PEA-PME, 
GROUPE SCHMITTGALL meets the following criteria: 

- a workforce of less than 5,000 employees, on the one hand, 
 

- an annual turnover not exceeding 1.5 billion euros or a balance sheet total of less than 2 billion euros, on the 
other hand. 

As a result, SCHMITTGALL GROUP shares can be fully integrated into the PEA-PME accounts, which enjoy the same 
tax advantages as the traditional PEA. 

For any further information, they can contact the firm CIIB at 01 46 42 11 73 or by mail at the following address: 
mailto:groupe-schmittgall@ciib.fr 

 

Next meeting : 

 

2018 Annual Results: Thursday, May 23, 2019 
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